
 

Petworth C of E Primary School  

Spring Newsletter No.11 
          

 31st March 2017

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PPSA Disco 

Tickets are still on sale for the PPSA Disco tonight.  KS1 5.30pm to 6.30pm and KS2 

6.45pm to 7.45pm. 

 

Dance Festival 

A group of year 3 pupils took part in Rother Valley Arts Festival, on Thursday evening. 

They performed a creative and powerful dance to the music of 'Radioactive - Imagine 

Dragons'.  

 

The audience were very impressed by the children's dancing and they were brilliant on 

the night. A DVD of the performance will be available for purchase soon! 
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Easter Service 

I would like to invite you to our Easter Service at St Mary’s Church at 9.30am on 

Tuesday 4th April.  Please could you ensure your child has a waterproof coat as we shall 

be walking to and from Church.  If you are able to volunteer to walk the children to 

and from the Church, please could you let your child’s class teacher know.  Many 

thanks. 

 

Maple Cello Assembly 

Parents and family of children in Maple Class are invited to come along to a Cello 

Assembly on Thursday 6th April at 1.30pm for the children to perform what they 

have been learning in their cello lessons. 

 

Red Nose Day  
Thank you for your generosity we raised a grand total of £258 for Comic  

Relief last Friday. 

 

 

Teacher Led Clubs 
All Teacher Led Clubs have now finished, new club letters will be sent out next term. 

 

Midday Meals Supervisors Vacancy 

We are looking to employ two midday meal supervisors to work from 11.45am to 1.15pm 

Monday to Friday, however we are happy to consider fewer days as part of a job share.  

Please see the advert attached to this e-mail for further details.  If you are 

interested in applying for one of these posts, please come and have a chat with me. 

Rowan Explorers and Rowan Investigators SATS Meeting 

There is a meeting for parents of children in Rowan Explorers and Rowan Investigators 

on Wednesday 26th April at 2.30pm to discuss what the tests. 

 

Coffee Morning Today 

It was lovely so many of you were able to drop in for a coffee, tea and a biscuit this 

morning. It was an opportunity of informing you of the progression throughout the year 

and for you to suggest ideas on how the reporting on children’s progress can improve. 
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Inset Days 2016/2017  

26 May  2017  

05 June  2017  

 

Dates for your Diary 2016/2017 
Fri         31 Mar  PPSA Spring Disco  

Fri      31 Mar ALL TEACHER LED CLUBS FINISH THIS WEEK 

Tues     4 Apr Easter Service at St Mary’s at 9.30am 

Wed     5 Apr  Netball and Football Tournament 2-4pm 

Thurs      6 Apr  Maple Class Cello Assembly for their Parents 1.30pm 

Fri   7 Apr END OF SPRING TERM 

Mon    24 Apr  BACK TO SCHOOL START OF SUMMER TERM 

Tues     25 Apr  Archery Year 1 and 2 with Premier Sports 5 weeks £19.95 

Wed     26 Apr  Beech Class (Group 2) Forest School Session weekly until 24th May 

Wed     26 Apr  Rowan Explorers and Rowan Investigators KS2 Meeting 2.30pm 

Mon     1 May  BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tues     23 May  Year 1 and 2 Planetarium Trip (TBC) 

Fri     26 May  INSET DAY 

Mon 29-2 June  HALF TERM 

Mon     5 June   INSET DAY 

Tues       6 June Archery Years 3-6 with Premier Sports 7 weeks £27.95 

Sat       24 June PPSA Summer Fair 

Wed     28 June    MRC Transition Day 

Thurs  29 June Sports Day time TBA  

Tues   25 July    END OF SUMMER TERM  

Mon     4 Sept     START OF AUTUMN TERM 

Mon 11-15 Sept  Year 6 Bikeability  

    

Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 

Headteacher 
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Midday Meals Supervisor 

Vacancies 

Part Time Term Time only 
 

Grade W02 SP10 £7.43 per hour. 

 

Required to start as soon as possible 

 
We currently have two vacancies for Midday Meals Supervisors to 

start as soon as possible. The posts are for 7.5 hours a week, term 

time only. The hours will be 11.45am - 1.15pm Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. However we are happy to consider 

fewer days as a part of job share. 

 

Your role will include setting up the hall and supervising lunchtime 

with the children, supporting play activities, providing pastoral 

support for the children and generally ensuring they are safe and 

happy. 

 

This is an opportunity to join our friendly and supportive staff and 

make a real difference to the children in our school. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Karen Carter for further 

information or to arrange a visit and an informal chat with Mr Galvin 

(Headteacher) on 01798 342369 or by email at office@petworth.w-

sussex.sch.uk 
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